From:
Subject: Committee of Adjustment re:306 Glenwoods Ave Application: B13-24 and A27-24
Date:
To:

Development Services Department-Planning Division
Re: Application B13-24 and A27-24

Good morning Committee,

We are the owners of e’re writing to express
our views regarding the Wimor variances requested Dy 306 Glenwoads Ave Keswick under
Application13-24 and A27-24.

We oppose any minor variances to this application.

We feel a request to exceed the permitted building setbacks and coverage is, in our view,
excessive. A two storey home that close to the lot line, encroaches too much on our propesty
and would limit sun throughout the day, which we currently have.

This application stretches the setbacks and coverage way too much and is not MINOR in our
minds.

Thank you for considering our objections in your ruling,




